Tok schedules potlatch with dog sled race

The Tok Native Association
will hold its Annual Potlatch
the evening of March 24, the
weekend of the Tok Cham-
pionship Dog Races.

The evening will begin by
serving dinner which includes
the various traditional foods.
There will be guest speakers
from around the state and local
speakers.,

Traditional contests for the
following will take place, Queen,
Princess, Baby, Native Dancing,
and Most Knowledgable in Cul-
ture for the Youths. Applica-
tions are available at the schools,
and also through the Village
Councils. The eligibility require-
ments are included in the ap-
plications.

All contests will have first,
second, and third place awards.

The participants will also receive
free admission to the potlatch,
for this reason those interested
participants are urged to sub-
mit their applications soon,

The evening will include a
door prize, and several raffle
items, Other entertainments are
also being planned for through-
out the evening, if you are inter-
ested, or just curious, come and
see this unique Annual Tradi-
tional Native Affair,

Admission and Raffle Tickets
are now available, contact Nellie
Probert 883-5313, or any Tok
Native Association Board Mem-
ber for more information.

Any donations are appreci-
ated, Tok Native Association is
a non-profit organization and
the Annual Potlatch is made
possible by individuals in the

community and from the sur-
rounding communities who eith-
er donated or have volunteered
their time, and also by funds
made from the previous year's
Annual Potlatch,

The awards and trophies are
all sponsored by the community
members or businesses that are
interested, including the sur-
rounding communities.

The purpose, of course is to

share and enjoy in this event,
along with the events of the
Dog Races taken place. It is
hoped that everyone will enjoy
this exciting weekend right here
in Tok.




